
 

 

Ki Hoon Kim met the Seattle Family Church council about True Mother’s heart 
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On May 4, 2017, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, FFWPU International Vice President, spent time with the Seattle 
Family Church council in efforts to connect with the community and share about True Mother’s heart at 
this time. Seventeen Unificationists of all ages attended the meeting, during which they shared meals, 
gifts, and fellowship and enjoyed the beautiful springtime weather. 
 
The regional FFWPU USA District Pastor, Rev. In Chan Park, expressed his gratitude for Dr. Kim’s visit, 
and for a “great message to the church members in Seattle.” He added, “I believe that thanks to [Dr. 
Kim’s] visit, activities for vision 2020 will be moving forward quickly.” 
 
Subsequent to his visit, Dr. Kim set off to Japan where True Mother will soon be speaking in Tokyo on 
May 14. Stay tuned for coverage of True Mother’s speech. 
 

 


